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INFORMATION ON WELLS & WATER BORES – CAN YOU HELP? 

 
As part of the Emergency Water Security Augmentation Project, Council is looking to 

stabilise and supplement our water supplies and is currently undertaking a search for 
new water bores. A virtual drilling exercise has been undertaken to provide 
information to narrow the search for potential water bore sites. 

  
Ongoing investigations into these potential bore locations requires Council to request 

information from the community for locations of old bores or wells which may not be 
included in the lists of registered sites. This information is required to ensure the new 
bore locations won’t disrupt supply to landowners from their current bores/wells.  

 
If you know of any such sites Council would like to hear from you.   

 
Please call on (02) 6736 6000, providing details of location, flow rates etc, or email: 
council@tenterfield.nsw.gov.au. 

 
Council thanks the community for their ongoing support and assistance. 
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